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5.1 QUESTION FROM MR TONY ELLIS OF KEWFERRY ROAD, NORTHWOOD, ON 

BEHALF OF THE NORTHWOOD RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION, TO THE CABINET 
MEMBER FOR PLANNING, TRANSPORTATION & RECYCLING – COUNCILLOR 
BURROWS 

 
In view of the Government's exhortations to Iocal councils to support High Streets, is 
it Council policy to permit the construction of large supermarkets in small town 
centres such as Northwood? 
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